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REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 
 

RFQ # 2025-01 
 

REAL ESTATE DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
 
 

The Housing Authority of the City of Fort Lauderdale, Florida invites experienced developers to 
submit qualifications for Real Estate Development Services to work with the Authority in 
developing the site by maximizing the resources available for affordable housing purposes 
within the City of Fort Lauderdale and Broward County. 
 
A copy of the Request for Qualifications Package can be obtained beginning January 21, 2025 
from the Central Office of the Housing Authority of the City of Fort Lauderdale at 437 SW 4th 
Avenue, Suite 101 Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33315 or by email kchin@hacfl.com  or 954-525-
6444 x 2113. 
 
All qualification submission documents must be sent and received by The Housing Authority of 
the City of Fort Lauderdale, Florida, at 437 SW 4th Avenue, Suite 101, Fort Lauderdale, Florida, 
33315 prior to 3:00 p.m. Wednesday, February 19, 2025.  
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